
April 22, 2020 

VIA EMAIL  
Adrienne.Sandoval@state.nm.us 
OCD.Engineer@state.nm.us 

Adrienne Sandoval 
Director of the Oil Conservation Division 
New Mexico Department of Energy,   
Minerals and Natural Resources  
1220 South Saint Francis Drive  
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 

Re:  Notice of Voluntary Agreement for Pooling Orders R-14703 and R-14704 

Dear Ms. Sandoval: 

Pursuant to Paragraph (23) of Order R-14703 and Paragraph (22) of Order R-14704, 
Chevron hereby provides notice that all parties subject to these pooling orders have reached a 
voluntary agreement.  We ask that this notice be placed in the case files for these pooling orders. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Michael H. Feldewert 
ATTORNEY FOR CHEVRON U.S.A. INC.

cc. Eric Ames, Division Attorney

Michael H. Feldewert 
Phone (505) 988-4421 
Fax (505) 983-6043 
mfeldewert@hollandhart.com 


